OFFICE OF THE STATE'S ATTORNEY
CIVIL DIVISION

Rock Island County, Illinois

John L. McGehee, State’s Attorney

210 - 15th Street, 4th Floor

Rock Island, IL 61201

Phone: (309) 558-3251 Fax: (309) 786-5052
Website: www.rockislandcounty.org

June 28, 2018

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, D.C. 20543

RE: Luis Segovia, et al. v. United States of America, et al.
S. Ct. No. 17-1463

Dear Mr. Harris:

The petition for a writ of certiorari in this case was filed on April 23, 2018.
Although Karen Kinney, in her official capacity as Rock Island County Clerk (“County
Clerk”), waived her right to file a response, the Court has requested that a response be filed.
The County Clerk’s response is now due on June 28, 2018.

We respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of this Court, an
extension of time to and including July 30, 2018, within which to file the County Clerk’s
response.

This extension is requested to complete preparation of the County Clerk’s
response which was delayed because it is necessary for counsel to confer with other
governmental parties to this case who have also requested an extension.

Sincerely,
Patricia Castro
s/ Patricia Castro

Patricia Castro
Assistant State’s Attorney

cc: Parties of Record
(See Attached Service List)



